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Interim Superintendent

Welcome to the 2023 -2024 school year where A. W. Brown
Leadership Academy is taking it Back to the Basics. Thank you for
trusting us with your most precious possessions. It is my hope that
you and your loved ones had a wonderful summer and are ready
to jump into this exciting new year with us! We've had a great
first three days of school and cannot wait for the upcoming days.
I look forward to partnering with you and your family this year! 

A.W. Brown Leadership Academy

A Monthly Newsletter from the Interim Superintendent

Wednesday, August 16, 2023
Quest - K - 8th Grades

Quest Auditorium 6p - 7p



Wednesday, August 23, 2023
Quest and Genesis - Pre-K3 and Pre-K4 

Quest Auditorium 6p - 7p



Thursday August 24, 2023
Genesis - K - 5th Grades

Genesis Gymnasium 6p - 7p



Monday, September 04, 2023
Labor Day - District Closed



Friday, September 08, 2023

National Grandparent’s Day Celebration 



The mission of A. W. Brown Leadership Academy is to produce smart, effective,
efficient, disciplined scholars by creating an environment in which teachers feel
safe and free to teach and scholars feel safe and motivated to learn.

The A.W. Brown Leadership Academy Mission Statement

Important Upcoming Dates

"If you want to be better, you must do something different in
order to go higher."



Genesis Campus
Pre-K 3 through 5th Grade
6901 S. Westmoreland Rd.

Dallas, TX 75237

Quest Campus
Pre-K 3 through 8th Grade
5701 Red Bird Center Dr.

Dallas, TX 75237
972.709.4700

info@awbrown.org

Professional Development
We've got each other...

 front, back, side to side.

The AWBLA staff spent two weeks
learning and preparing to greet 

our scholars! 

They say a picture is worth a
thousand words... 

We couldn't agree more. 



What a great first day of school! 



This month, we began our "Golden Eagle Award". 
This award is a small token of appreciation to individuals who
have exemplified the spirit of A.W. Brown Leadership Academy. 
During our August Board Meeting, The Board of Directors and I
recognized Ms. Nikki Cullors, Mr. Benny Dunn, and Dr. Marlon
Harris.

Now Enrolling 
K-8th Grade

Golden Eagle AwardGolden Eagle Award

We are a "7 Habits of Highly
Effective People" District! 
Our first 6-week's Habit is 

"Be Proactive".

Principles
Initiative

Responsibility
Choice

Accountability




YOU AREYOU ARE

IN CHARGEIN CHARGE
OFOF

YOURSELF!YOURSELF!

Again, we thank you for your continual support and dedication to
the mission and vision ofA.W. Brown Leadership Academy.


